
 
 

2017-2022 Master Aging Plan 

Public Comment Meeting | April 20, 2017 
 

Thank you for attending a public comment meeting to discuss Orange County’s 2017-2022 Master Aging 

Plan! If you would prefer to leave written comments, please do so below.  

What are some positive aspects of this Master Aging Plan? What do you think is well addressed?  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What could be better about the Master Aging Plan? What should be changed or improved?  

 

 

 


